
CMA completes move to Canary Wharf

After confirming the move in 2018, the CMA’s London office has now moved to
Cabot Square, completing its commitment to move its HQ by September 2019.

The CMA’s new London address has changed, and is now:

Competition and Markets Authority

The Cabot
25 Cabot Square

London
E14 4QZ

Contact details for our offices in Scotland, Wales and Northern Ireland
remain unchanged.

Summer 2019 also marks the completion of the removal of ‘.gsi’ from CMA email
addresses.

All emails to the CMA should now use the standard ‘@cma.gov.uk’ address,
without gsi, and messages sent to previous versions of email addresses will
no longer be delivered.

CMA phone numbers remain unchanged.

Contact the CMA general enquiries team

General enquiries

Competition and Markets Authority
The Cabot
25 Cabot Square
London
E14 4QZ

We may record phone calls on any of our lines for training and quality
purposes.

Contact the CMA press team

Media enquiries

Email press@cma.gov.uk

http://www.government-world.com/cma-completes-move-to-canary-wharf-2/
https://www.gov.uk/government/news/cma-confirms-move-to-east-london
mailto:press@cma.gov.uk


Press office 020 3738 6460

Out-of-hours mobile (for urgent media requests only) 07774 134814

During working hours, please contact the main press office number. For any
urgent out of hours media questions, contact the out of hours mobile.


